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Carr’s Wood East, meet at the Walwyn Close entrance 
Wednesday 25th September 10:30am—2:30pm 

 

A day of woodland work at Carr’s Wood. Clearing 
historical steps, creating a new flight of steps to link 
the top and bottom paths and litter picking. All 
equipment provided. Please dress for the weather on 
the day.   

 

For more info and to register your interest please call, text or email 

Nicole Daw 

nicole.daw@avonwildlifetrust.org.uk  

07458 091435 

 
 



 

 


